
-----Original Message----- 
From: Steve Fischbach [mailto:steve.fischbach@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 30, 2011 11:26 AM 
To: Murphy.Jim@epamail.epa.gov 
Cc: Jeffrey Crawford; Kelly Owens; Richard M. Bianculli, Jr; Leo 
Hellested 
Subject: Re: Request for Extension of Springfield Schools Site comment 
period 
 
Jeff: 
 
Thank you and the staff at DEM for sending out a new notice.  As Jim 
Murphy noted, EPA is still finalizing the technical assistance services 
to assist the community with comments on the 5 year review. 
It is possible that a brief extension of the comment period beyond mid-
January may be needed to enable the T/A provider to finish it's work.  
Rather than make such a request now, let's see if the T/A provider can 
complete work by mid-January.  If you have any questions please do not 
hesitate to ask. 
 
 
Steven Fischbach 
Community Lawyer 
Rhode Island Legal Services 
56 Pine Street--Suite 400 
Providence, RI  02903 
 
401-274-2652 X-182 
401-453-0310 (fax) 
steve.fischbach@gmail.com 
 
On Wed, Nov 30, 2011 at 9:23 AM,  <Murphy.Jim@epamail.epa.gov> wrote: 
> Thanks,  Jeff. 
> 
> 
> ----- Original Message ----- 
> From: "Jeffrey Crawford" [jeff.crawford@DEM.RI.GOV] 
> Sent: 11/30/2011 07:07 AM EST 
> To: Jim Murphy 
> Cc: "Steve Fischbach" <steve.fischbach@gmail.com>; "Kelly Owens"  
> <kelly.owens@DEM.RI.GOV>; "Richard M. Bianculli, Jr"  
> <richard.bianculli@DEM.RI.GOV>; "Leo Hellested"  
> <leo.hellested@DEM.RI.GOV> 
> Subject: RE: Request for Extension of Springfield Schools Site 
comment  
> period 
> 
> Thanks for the E-Mail Jim. However, Steve has kindly asked us to  
> re-notice everyone because of an oversight in the required language  
> letting people know that they can request a hearing if they choose. 
So  
> the Department will be re-issuing new letters very soon and the  
> comment period will not end until mid January 2012. 
> 
> Thanks again and happy holidays. 
> 
> -----Original Message----- 

mailto:steve.fischbach@gmail.com


> From: Murphy.Jim@epamail.epa.gov [mailto:Murphy.Jim@epamail.epa.gov] 
> Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2011 12:33 PM 
> To: Jeffrey Crawford 
> Cc: Steve Fischbach 
> Subject: Request for Extension of Springfield Schools Site comment  
> period 
> 
> Hi Jeff. 
> 
> I am writing to respectfully request a 30-day extension of the 
comment  
> period on the Draft Five Year Review Report on the Anthony Carnevale  
> Elementary School and Del Sesto Middle School.  The comment period is  
> currently scheduled to end on December 16. 
> 
> EPA is in the process of providing a Technical Assistance Specialist  
> through our national TASC program to assist the community in the  
> review of the draft report.  Unfortunately, the advisor is not yet  
> available for consultation, but I expect our internal process to be  
> complete in a matter of days. 
> 
> Thank you for your assistance.  Please feel free to contact me if you  
> have any questions. 
> 
> 
> Jim Murphy 
> United States Environmental Protection Agency New England - Region 1  
> Technical Assistance Services for Communities (TASC) Coordinator 
> 5 Post Office Square, Suite 100 
> Mail Code ORA 01-1 
> Boston, MA 02109-3912 
> 617-918-1028 (phone) 
> 617-721-2868 (cell phone) 
> 617-918-0028 (fax) 
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